

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

Winter City Strategy Update

Recommendation of the Committee

That the report of the Acting General Manager, Corporate Performance Department, dated November 6, 2017, be received as information.

History

At the November 6, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance Department, dated November 6, 2017 was considered.

Your Committee was advised that funding for work required for 2018 to develop the Winter City Strategy is included in the funded capital projects under the Corporate Governance and Finance Business Line in the 2018 Preliminary Business Plan and Budget.

Attachment

November 6, 2017 Report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance.